
RAPID READ 

Thursday, December 14th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
➢ Hey Riverside! Can all block two teachers send any donations that have been collected for the 

Christmas Hampers down to the counselling office RIGHT NOW! Reminder, it is not too late to 
donate! Stop by to see what we have collected and bring in your donations before Tuesday. Every 
little bit helps! Happy Holidays everyone!  
 

➢ Stop by the Kiosk today to purchase Riverside Swag! Limited quantities available.  
 
➢ Tickets for our annual Soiree PIF are available for purchase! $5 gets you entry, snacks, draws prizes 

and games with prizes.  Come to Room 208 to buy your tickets! 
 

➢ Hey Riverside! We will be hosting a Christmas coloring activity in the library during lunch 
tomorrow. There will be various Christmas coloring pages for you to color. Bring your friends and 
meet us in the back of the library for a coloring blast!  

 
➢ Let's up our spirit and wear green and blue for the teacher's vs student's dodgeball game. The 

game takes place on Monday, December 18 at lunch. Everybody should come in their RSS colors. 
See you there! 

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sweet Chili Chicken 
Noodle Bowl 

Beef Tacos Pastrami on Rye 
with Side Onion 

Rings 

Spicy Sausage 
Penne 

Chicken Fried 
Rice 

     

SPORTS 
 

➢ Sr. Girls Basketball: In the Howard Tsumura Invitational until Saturday.   
 

➢ Sr. Boys Basketball:  In the Guilford Park Sabres Tournament until Saturday.  
 

Good Luck Rapids! 
 

CLUBS 
 

➢ Social Justice Club: Hi Rapids! If you are interested in raising awareness about human rights 
violations and enjoy discussions with peers, come down to Room 110 tomorrow at lunch!  

  



BAND/THEATRE 
 

➢ Do you like to ROCK? The Riverside Rock Bands are putting on a concert tonight at 7pm. Come join 
us in the café for a night of an amazing loud musical experience.  
 

➢ Come get in the Christmas Spirit by watching Riversides Music Departments Winter Concert next 
Thursday, December 21st at 7pm in the café!  The Art department will be setting up a Christmas 
market for your last-minute Christmas shopping. 

 

GRAD 
 

➢ Attention G24 grad class! Grad hoodies are available for order now until December 22nd. Order 
forms are available at the kiosk on Tuesdays and Thursdays at lunch and outside Room 224.  No 
orders will be accepted after December 22nd.  
 

➢ Hey Grade 12s! The grad t-shirts have arrived! Come to Room 124 today at lunch to pick up your 
grad t-shirt.  

 
 

 

 


